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Agenda Item No. (13)  
 
Board of Directors  
Meeting of December 17, 2021 
(REVISED DECEMBER 17, 2021) 
 
 

COMMUNICATIONS 
 
 

1. Letter from David Pilpel, addressed to Anne Richman, Executive Director of the 
Transportation Authority of Marin, dated December 9, 2021, with comments regarding the 
Transportation Authority of Marin NB US-101 to EB I-580 Direct Connector Project. 
 

2. The District Secretary’s Office has been notified that some members of the Board of 
Directors have received emails from the public regarding the Bus Operators negotiations 
for a new contract.  
 

3. Email from Bus Operator Francis Gleason, addressed to the Golden Gate Bridge District 
Board of Directors, received December 15, 2021, expressing concerns about employee 
safety.             (ADDED 12/15/21) 
 

4. Email from Dru O’Neal, addressed to the Golden Gate Bridge District Board of Directors, 
received December 15, 2021, expressing concerns and comments about the management 
and organization of Bus Division.                 (ADDED 12/15/21) 
 

5. Letter from David Rhody with Climate Reality Project, addressed to the Golden Gate 
Bridge District Board of Directors, dated December 17, 2021, summarizing his comments 
to the Board for the year 2021.         (ADDED 12/17/21) 

 
6. Letter from Bus Operator Kimmiko Joseph, addressed to the Golden Gate Bridge District  

Board of Directors, dated December 17, 2021, expressing concerns regarding pay and 
working conditions in Bus Division.         (ADDED 12/17/21) 
 
 
 

 
 
 

A copy of all communications listed above is available upon request from the Office of the District 
Secretary. 
 
 
 
  


